
Erez 12
Omer, Israel 84965

ATTENTION: DR. ALAN MINTZ
Jewish Theological Seminary
3080 Broadway
New York, NY 10027
Fax: 212-678-8947

Dec. 30, 2003

Shalom Dr. Mintz,

I have heard from both Prof. Gershon Shaked and my cousin Cynthia Ozick that 
you are working on a book about American Hebrew poets. I am interested in 
knowing if you are considering including my late father, Abraham Regelson, 
who was a Brenner, Bialik and Neuman Prize recipient. Although the last thirty 
years of his life he resided in Israel, there were many productive years in 
America before then, and the following books, which you are undoubtedly 
familiar with:

 באמריקה העברית הספרות תולדות מיקלישנסקי:
 באמריקה עברית ספרות אפשטיין:
באמריקה העברית השירה של אנתולוגיה

as well as Steven P. Hudson’s “Fragmentation and Restoration: The Tikkun 
Ha-Olam Theme in the Metaphysical Poetry of Abraham Regelson, (in which 
the influence of Anglo-American poetry on AR is closely analyzed) — all have 
sections devoted to him. Unless your work is devoted strictly to contemporary 
Hebrew-American writers, his inclusion would be appropriate.

I would appreciate your reply in this regard. My fax no. is 972-8-6460371, or 
email at sharonateloren@hotmail.com

I shall post this fax by ordinary mail as well, to ensure its delivery.

Sincerely,

Sharona Tel-Oren

mailto:sharonateloren@hotmail.com

